
 
 

A group of FBISD junior and senior high school students attended the Thornton-McFerrin Coaching 
Academy Student Seminar as part of an initiative to recruit future teacher/coaches. Students learned 
valuable communication, teamwork, and management skills as well as networked with program leaders 
and current members of the program. Two of our FBISD students were recognized among over 100 
students for their excellent coaching skills during the session entitled coaching clinic stations.  

 

WHO:       High School Students from Austin, Bush, Clements, Elkins, Hightower, Marshall, Ridge Point 

WHAT:       Attended the Thornton-McFerrin Coaching Academy Student Seminar 

WHEN:       October 5, 2022 

WHERE:     Texas A&M University  

WHY:       To learn valuable skills related to being a teacher/coach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


